MEETING MINUTES
ALBANY CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Tuesday, March 1st, 2022. 6:00 pm

Members present: Kevin Tilton, Cort Hansen, Mike Steward. Remotely: Sean Wadsworth. Absent:
Cathy Ryan, alternate

Kevin called the meeting to order at 6:00pm.

Under new business Kevin asked for a review of the minutes of the 2/1/22 meeting. After a review period, Kev-
in asked for a motion to approve the minutes of the 2/1/22 meeting. Mike made a motion and Kevin seconded
the motion. With no further comments or discussion, and by a 4-0 vote, the motion to approve the minutes of
the 2/1/22 meeting was passed.

Kevin noted that he had checked the ACC mailbox.

Kevin noted that he had signed a document for Jake Davis for his NHNRCS grant funding application for irriga-
tion as approved by the CC in February.

The topic of the MWVRCC trailer was raised. The trailer needs to be removed seasonally as per the regula-
tions. Kevin Bennett is the current contact on record for the Club (#986-4383).

Kevin asked if anyone had attended the Saco River Headwaters Alliance meeting on 2/16. No one had done so.
Kevin said that he will be attending a future meeting with them through HEB.

Abby King of USVLT has the trail data for new mapping of the trail network which can be modified for our use
and Kevin said that the USVLT is willing to print tri-fold maps for use at our trail heads.

The topic of brush and tree cutting was discussed on the north side of Rt. 16 to maintain the view shed there.
When is the best time to take on this task and how to access the site was discussed.

With no other business to discuss and with no further public comments, Kevin asked for a motion to adjourn.
With a motion from Mike and with a second from Kevin the meeting was adjourned at 6:17 pm.

The next scheduled meeting would be Tuesday, April 5th, 2022 at 6:00pm.

Cort Hansen, Conservation Commission Secretary.



